
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the August 4th, 2013 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, John Waller, Ralph Sutter (Alan Raul and Bob Mires absent)
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Debi Schmitt, Fred Cook
The meeting was called to order at 12:18 p. m.

The minutes of the June 2, 2013 Board of Officers meeting were approved as read.
Earl Kaplan and Ray Miklas both suggested that Ralph Sutter’s presentation today show members where the pictures of the July 2013 BBQ can be found on the SLO Bytes website.

Ralph Sutter indicated that he had saved several presentations on a flash drive.  The presentations would be used when the scheduled presenter cancelled at the last minute.  Ray Miklas stored that flash drive in the microphone case.

Ray Miklas attended a memorial service for long-time SLO Bytes member, Guy Kuncir, who recently passed away.

In the absence of Treasurer Bob Mires, Ralph Sutter will field any inquiries from the membership about dues, should they arise.  Bob provided an updated spreadsheet for that purpose.  Sutter will only be able to look at the ledger after his two presentations.
Ralph informed the BOD that the annual fee for web storage with Webhostingpad.com will come due shortly.  He will pay the fee and submit an invoice for reimbursement to Bob Mires.

John Waller does not have a presenter lined up for the September meeting.  He plans to contact local computer repair shops and ask them to speak.  Debi Schmitt suggested Mustang Computers in Los Osos.  John will follow up.  
The meeting ended at 12:42 pm.
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